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Bon Secours and Anthem Medicare Advantage Plan Network 

Bon Secours has recently announced that they may be leaving the Anthem 
Medicare Advantage plans network on August 1. This change does not apply 
to The Local Choice Retiree Medicare Supplement Advantage 65 plans 
administered by Anthem. 

The Local Choice Retiree Medicare-Coordinating Plan, Advantage 65, is not 
an Anthem Medicare Advantage plan; therefore, this announcement does 
not apply and should be disregarded.  

Any questions should be directed to Anthem at the number on the back of 
the participants ID card. 
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